
 

Minutes of the committee meeting held by zoom 04-11-2024 at 19.15 

Present: Rob Palethorpe, Paul Radden, Hanne Siebers, Nigel Rawlins, Mick Walker, Val 

Walker 

Apologies for Absence - Peggy Johnson. Nick Akers, Liz Akers 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved.PR to change date of minutes  

Matters arising from the minutes 

V.W. St Ives Print Comp, meeting agreed to enter V.W. stated that the event is also an 

exhibition and hopefully more members will go. 

V.W. print labels will put up slide to show members what’s required and can be downloaded 

from the website. Members can choose to print these off and attached to prints. 

There was a discussion about Facebook. M.W. stated that as he is not a member of the 

Facebook group his images should not be on the platform. V.W. then stated that Liz Akers, 

who is also not a Facebook member has an image on the front image. 

HS stated that she, as administrator had uploaded the images to show off the club’s work. 

V.W said that there was an infringement of copyright and that M.W. and V.W  do not want 

their images shown on Facebook.  

Membership  is now 55 members   

Proceeds from the photographic equipment that was donated to the club has raised £39.00 

from sales on E Bay. R.P still has a lens so the total may rise. 

Artists Showcase at Bodham  

For this event on the 24th Nov. R.P. suggested that we ask members for prints. N.R. said all 

the tables are booked and publicity is starting this week. V.W wants to hold back prints for 

the upcoming battle against Wayland. P.R suggested announcing at the beginning of the 

meeting that unless members need their prints all prints will be held for possible selection. 

A O B  

M.W should have the print stand completed for the Print Competition on 6th November. 

The arrangements for forthcoming meeting on Wednesday were discussed and confirmed. 

Zoom to be trialled at the Members Evening on 20th November. 

Meet and Shoots H.S is trying to organise an evening in Norwich with a model but is now 

looking unlikely. Further forthcoming M&S events may include a M & S at Blakney Garage as 

well as Justin Minn’s event is on the 13th November. HS reported that the M&S at Fakenham 

Gasworks was a success.  

Meeting closed at 8.00pm 


